
 

 
Town Manager’s Report 

February 6, 2019 

 

I have developed the bid sheet for the old sidewalk tractor (Kioti). Sealed bids are due at the Town 

Office by March 5; the Board will consider the award on March 6. 

 

Schedule permitting, I will be going to Augusta tomorrow to testify in opposition to LD 261—An Act to 

Restrict the Authority for Posting Roads. This bill will gut local authority to post roads and threatens the 

millions of dollars in infrastructure investments that the Town has made. 

 

The 2018 on-site audit is complete. We have requested the short report be returned before the end of 

next week so that the Town Report can be sent to the printers. Also, we went through the workers’ 

compensation audit this morning. This is paid for by MMA to review salary information against what is 

reported.  

 

Under the terms of the most recent Host Fee Agreement with Waste Management, a provision required 

that Waste Management deposit $160,000 into an account for the Town’s use for consultants. This 

money is intended “to be used for environmental consultant costs incurred by the Town to review, 

monitor, inspect test or investigate any issue or concern for the public health and safety or the 

environment arising from or in any way related to WMDSM’s active or inactive landfills or landfill 

related activities located at the facility.” The current account balance is $188,072. 

 

I have applied for a grant with Gary Sinise Foundation, on behalf of the Fire Department, for partial 

funding of a new set of jaws. The grant, if approved, would fund 50% of the purchase. 
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